8/15/15
Dear Joel, 
Thanks so much for what I heard was a tremendous show on Saturday night! Claire told me your group “MOVE”, was unbelievable, and the audience loved it as well. I sorry I had to miss it. I hope I'll have another opportunity to hear you in the future.


Beth Saltalamacchio
Program Coordinator
Plainview-Old Bethpage Public Library
999 Old Country Road
Plainview, NY 11803
516-938-0077 x223

